
Stations Summit 2016 

Summary 

On the 19th October the RDG hosted the third annual Stations Summit at Manchester’s Central 

Convention Complex, a great location given the venue’s heritage.  

Following the launch of the RDG Vision for Stations last year, this year’s summit brought together over 

100 industry stakeholders including operators, central and local government, suppliers and community 

leaders to explore how to embed the vision. There was full agreement that customers – passengers and 

local communities – must be at the heart of the vision and that all parties must collaborate for the vision 

to succeed. 

From East Asia (Japan and Hong Kong) to East Anglia, the audience heard fascinating success stories 

about station strategies based on various models. The summit was signed off with an important 

reminder of the political and economic climate in which the vision is being delivered.  

RDG Station Strategy Group will continue to think creatively, particularly around funding, about how to 

further embed the Vision for Stations. 

Agenda 

 

Key Questions 

• What were the key outputs from the main sessions and workshops? 

• What are the key lessons to be learnt? 

• How should RDG/SSG take this forward? 


